
 

                                                                                                                           6th October 2023  
 

 Year 4 – Roman Day  
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
The children in Year 4 are currently studying what life was like during the Ancient Roman 
period. The children will have the opportunity to experience Roman style food as well the 
arts and crafts of that period in time. 
 
In order to support their learning about Ancient Rome, we would like the children to come 
into school on Wednesday 18th October dressed like an Ancient Roman.  
Please see examples below:  

Girls: 
Long dress 

Toga  
 

Boys: 
                                                                  Plain white t-shirt 

     Toga/tunic 
 

                                 
 
We would encourage you and your child to be as creative as possible with the items you 
already have at home! Alternatively, you can send your child into school in their PE kit. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you,  
Year 4 Team  
 

 


